
 
June 5, 2023 
 
To all Bidders 
 
Subject: RFP #F23-04-034  Non-Potable Construction Contracts for Water  & Sewer 
 
This is notice to inform all interested companies that the subject solicitation is being put on hold while the City 
works on an addendum to add Federal requirements that may apply to any resultant contract.  Once the addendum 
is issued, the solicitation schedule of events will be updated accordingly.  
 
We appreciate your involvement with this project as well as your past and present support to the City of Greeley.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
          
Alex Adame 
Contract Specialist II 
1100 10th Street  
Greeley, CO  80631 
O:970-350-9325 | www.greeleygov.com 
 

http://www.greeleygov.com/

